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Dear Parents, 

Hope you are well, 

As we navigate through the academic year, it is time for us to assess the students’ progress and 

understanding of the material covered so far. To facilitate this process, we would like 

to inform you that next week students will be having their chapter tests starting 

Sunday, November 19, 2023. 

Please note that students already received the chapter tests schedule from their teachers.  

Long Weekend: 

According to the school calendar, Thursday, November 23, 2023, is a day off for all 

students, teachers, and staff. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation, 

Sincerely,  

The Office of Communication  

DeBakey High School for Health Professions at Qatar 


